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Dear Senate Committee on Energy and Environment. 

My name is Walter Bruhn and I'm an active watersports and boater on the Wiillamette 

River, especially the Newberg Pool areas. 

A few years back us lighter weight boaters (less than 5500 weight), have been 

banned from WakeSurfing.  The heavier boats which are common on the market 

have been limited to water sports as well. 

Any fair treatment of us enjoying our beautiful river with less restrictions I am all for. 

Thanks for your time. Walter Bruhn 


